
 

 

 

Parent Representatives are a part of the Governing Council and Internal Quality Assurance Cell. Their 

concerns are duly noted and taken into consideration. Although the institute is constantly attempting to 

conduct parent teacher meetings on a regular basis, this has not been materialized yet. Despite this, 

parents are intimated regarding the students' attendance via mail as well as call by the mentors, if 

necessary and an in-person meet is scheduled with mentor and principal to address pressing issues if 

needed. 

 

 

 

 


